

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable Board of Supervisors

FROM:

Glenn Russell, Ph.D., Director, Planning & Development

DATE:

October 18, 2011

RE:

Lost City Guadalupe Dunes Archaeology Project-Second Memo

Subsequent to docketing the Board Letter and first memo on this item, I was informed by the applicants that they did not intend to conduct excavations during 2011 but hoped to do so during 2012. P&D staff will continue processing the Coastal Development Permit at no cost to the applicant in order that it be in approved and in place for the 2012 fieldwork.